
   The Windsor Report 2004  
The Lambeth Commission on Communion 

 
Edith Humphrey to speak in Ottawa on  

implications for the future of world Anglicanism 
 
With its mandate to find a way forward to reconciliation and 
wider communion, the Windsor Report lays out ground rules 
for resolving the issues arising from last year’s synodical 
actions in ECUSA and New Westminster while trying to 
prevent a fracture of the Worldwide Anglican Communion.   It 
weighs the importance of worldwide church unity on the one 
hand, with concerns for the spiritual welfare of gays and 
lesbians on the other. 
 
Dr. Edith Humphrey is Associate Professor of New Testament 
at Pittsburgh Theological Seminary, and was a member of the 
Primate's Theological Commission (ACC).  In her address 
tonight she will explore the immediate issues facing 
Anglicanism following the publication of the Windsor Report, 
and help us understand the Primates’ dilemma, as we 
continue to pray for their meeting February 20 – 26 in 
Northern Ireland. 
 
When: 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. Friday, February 11, 2005 
Where: St. George’s Anglican Church,  
              152 Metcalfe Street, Ottawa 
All are welcome. 
 

Light refreshments and time for fellowship. 
Organized by The Anglican Gathering of Ottawa 
Further information: Tony Copple, 591-3903, 

tcopple@anglicangathering.ca 
 

http://www.anglicangathering.ca 

 The Windsor Report 2004  
The Lambeth Commission on Communion 

 
Edith Humphrey to speak in Ottawa on  

implications for the future of world Anglicanism 
 
With its mandate to find a way forward to reconciliation and 
wider communion, the Windsor Report lays out ground rules 
for resolving the issues arising from last year’s synodical 
actions in ECUSA and New Westminster while trying to 
prevent a fracture of the Worldwide Anglican Communion.   It 
weighs the importance of worldwide church unity on the one 
hand, with concerns for the spiritual welfare of gays and 
lesbians on the other. 
 
Dr. Edith Humphrey is Associate Professor of New Testament 
at Pittsburgh Theological Seminary, and was a member of the 
Primate's Theological Commission (ACC).  In her address 
tonight she will explore the immediate issues facing 
Anglicanism following the publication of the Windsor Report, 
and help us understand the Primates’ dilemma, as we 
continue to pray for their meeting February 20 – 26 in 
Northern Ireland. 
 
When: 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. Friday, February 11, 2005 
Where: St. George’s Anglican Church,  
              152 Metcalfe Street, Ottawa 
All are welcome. 
 

Light refreshments and time for fellowship. 
Organized by The Anglican Gathering of Ottawa 
Further information: Tony Copple, 591-3903, 

tcopple@anglicangathering.ca 
 

http://www.anglicangathering.ca 
 

 
 


